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2939 Corinth Avenue
West Los Angeles, California 90064
January 27, 2009

Federal Communications Commission
Video Division

Media Bureau

445 12" Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Station KBAB-LP
Santa Barbara, California

Dear Sir:

This is written on behalf of KILA, LLC ("KJLA™), the licensee of Station KJLA-DT, Digital
Channel 49, Ventura, California (FIN: 14000).

KJLA has been advised that Biltmore Broadcasting Santa Barbara, Inc. ("Biltmore"), the licensee
of Station KBAB-LP, Santa Barbara, California, has filed with the FCC an application that
requests a displacement authorization to operate on Channel 50 at Santa Barbara, California.

In connection with that application, KJLA is aware that the operation of Biltmore's LPTV Station
can be cxpected to cause 1% interference to the operation of KJLA-DT on Channel 49 . KJLA
has reviewed this matter with its engineering consultant and understands that the area of
interference is not material.

Considering the limited impact on KJLA-DT of the LPTV proposal of Biltmore at Santa
Barbara, which includes the retransmission of KJILA's broadcast si gnal in the Santa Barbara
DMA, KJLA wishes to confirm that it has no objection to the request Biltmore has made for
modification of the license of KBAB-LP to operate on Channel 50 at Santa Barbara, California
and it urges thc immediate grant of the Biltmore application.

Respectfully submitted,

Francis X. Wilkinson
Vice President



